
Congratulations to Jack Piscopo 
Jack received a Bishop’s Award, bestowed by the Bishop of Maitland Newcastle, Bill Wright. 
Jack’s award is well-deserved and recognises his pride at being an active and out there 
Catholic young man. 

‘The Bishop's Award seeks to publicly recognise the efforts of students and young people 
within our Diocese who have contributed to the community through their Parish, Church 
group or Church agency. This may include involvement in groups or agencies such as Caritas, 
Youth Ministries, St Vincent de Paul Society, Mini Vinnies or similar church groups. This also 
includes contributions made within parishes, for example; Liturgy and youth ministries’ 

Jack has for many years contributed to the liturgical life of our community and we should all 
be proud of his achievement and the recognition that he has now been granted. 

Well done Jack!!! 

 

 


